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Our beautiful and biologically diverse Willamette Valley, must be protected against 

harmful mono crops.  I own a food company in Eugene that makes food for people on  

anti-inflammatory medical diets, and we source exclusively from the Willamette 

Valley because of the quality of the products and the methods used by the farmers 

and ranchers.  The Willamette Valley is leading the nation in uncorrupted food that is 

vital to our nation's health and we should continue this leadership in thought and 

action.  Highly refined seed oils are one of the most inflammatory food items a human 

can consume.  Let's continue to be place that's known for health, healing, and 

vibrancy for humans and our planet. 


